
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Angie Calhoun 
Thursday, August 12, 2021 8:06 AM 
Consumer Correspondence 

FW: To CLK Docket 20210034 

Consumer correspondence for docket 20210034. 

Angela Calhoun 

From: nine2five99 <r1schmidt99@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 10, 20215:36 PM 

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Electrical Rate Increase Complaint 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/12/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 09103-2021 

RE: PSC meetings about this increase request will be held August 9-10 and October 2, and October18-22. 

I just found out that TECO is trying to increase our rates to a 40% increase in basic electrical charge, 26% 
increase for the first 1,000 KWH, and 22% increase for all above 1,000 KWH. 

I do not approve of these rate increases. With the cost of inflation that is consistently increasing I can barely 
afford to purchase groceries for my family, not to mention the ridiculous gas prices. 

Florida is increasing in numbers for housing and continues to build more communities without proper traffic 
control. The water department (BOCC) has just increased their rates as well. This is a slap in the face to the 
average working class people. 
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